Attention:  Snacks for Mrs. Schoenfelder’s class

Dear Kindergarten Parents:

The school will provide graham crackers for morning and afternoon snack for our classroom.  Due to severe allergies in our classroom; parents will NOT be asked to bring any snacks.  When it is your child’s birthday, you are more than welcome to send a non-edible treat such as pencils, stencils, bouncy balls, etc.  This will give your child something to hand out while we sing happy birthday to him/her.  If you have any questions about this, please contact me.

Thanks for your help in ensuring our children’s safety!

Mrs. Schoenfelder
